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Hello Madison at Clermont residents and families! 

 

HAPPY VALENTINE’S DAY!! 

 

Love is in the air at Madison! On February 10
th
, we will have a Valentine 

social where we will hear what love means to our residents. Speaking of 

“love”, we always thought of France being the “city of love”. For Valentine’s 

Day, we will be having a special “French” themed lunch prepared by our 

wonderful culinary team. We will also be crowning our very own King and 

Queen of Hearts voted by our residents.  

   

Thanks again for giving us the opportunity to love on your loved one! 

Our top priority is to keep strengthen how life is done at Madison at 

Clermont.  We are so grateful you entrust your family member to us, for 

our vision is to continue to be the area’s premier assisted living and 

memory care community proving only the best care to our residents. My 

door is always open if you or your family need anything! 

 

Best,                              

Jami Lu 
Executive Director                 

 

BIRTHDAYS 
          Residents: 
 

Terresa Eick – 2/3 
 
 
Grace Christler- 2/21 
 
 
Lorene Legg - 2/26 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                             

On January 9th was Law Enforcement Appreciation Day and we went to the local police 

station to show our appreciation for their service. Another project we did this month was 

putting together live plants that residents can tend to in their homes. We are starting the New 

Year off to a great start! 

 

Our Resident of the month is... 

SONDRA DIAMANTIS 

 
 

 

   

 

 

Our amazing Dining Director Ashley is 

preparing a FRANCE style lunch this month for 

our residents. We are very excited to taste some 

of the popular FRENCH dishes.  

 

  

January 2023 Highlights 

Dining Experience 
Resident Spotlight   

 

  

 

Congratulations to Sondra 

Diamantis for being our 

February resident of the 

month.  Sondra enjoys 

spending her time either in the 

lobby or at an activity where 

she can be around people. 

One of her favorite activities is 

Bingo!  Welcome to Madison, 

Sondra! 
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